
 

 
 
 

 
 
Tena koutou nga matua nga whaea me nga whanau katoa,  
 
A very warm welcome to our new students - Jessie, William, Keisen and Kahukura. We are sure you will love Waima                     
Kura!! 
 
We have some very tired students that are not focused and yawning all day. Please ensure they get 9-10 hours sleep                     
per night so that they are able to get the most from their learning time.  
 
Lunches have started and have been well received by all of our students. Over the past week they have had oranges,                     
bananas, apples, plums and grapes. Thank you Aunty Gale for the the lovely grapes! Students have been making                  
their own lunches and have had a selection of bread rolls, vogels bread, oatmeal bread. Fillings have varied daily and                    
have included, ham, chicken, savoury luncheon, tuna, tomato, lettuce, cucumber, beetroot, cheese, carrot and egg.               
A huge thank you to aunty gale who is coming in daily to prepare this and then tidy up after students have eaten. 
 
Swimming - We have swimming each day.  If your student is not swimming then please send a note. 
 
 

 
 

 

Remember to use our website to keep updated about school information - ​www.waima.school.nz 

 

Jenny Colebrook 
Principal 
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UP & COMING EVENTS 

Thursday, 11 March TMT Community Hub  

Friday, 12th March Cancelled - School will not be closed on this day.  
Staff to meet with Te Arahura - Community of learning. 

Tuesday, 23rd March All students to Opononi - Manea 

http://www.waima.school.nz/
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